
From: David Kunhardt  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 11:48 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Support 22-060 With CPCNH additions 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Urging the NH PUC to support the rule 22-060 as amended by the CPC NH. We are proud 
members I. Tamworth, NH, and many citizens have asked for the revisions to Net Energy 
Metering, especially with commentary of CPCNH.  

 

Thank you for your timely support.  

 

David Kunhardt, Member 

Tamworth Energy Committee  

 


